Dourados, September 10th 2018


COVER LETTER FOR SUBMISSION OF MANUSCRIPT

Rosalinda Arévalo Pinedo 
Marcello Lima Bertuci
Sandriane Pizato
Carlos Alberto Baca Maldonado
Aroldo Arévalo-Pinedo
William Renzo Cortez-Vega


Subject: SUBMISSION OF A MANUSCRIPT FOR EVALUATION

Dear Editor
Journal of Bioenergy and Food Science

I’m enclosing herewith a manuscript entitled “Obtaining candied fruit of calabash (Lagenaria siceraria)” for publication in “Journal of Bioenergy and Food Science” for possible evaluation.

With the submission of this manuscript I would like to undertake that the above mentioned manuscript has not been published elsewhere, accepted for publication elsewhere or under editorial review for publication elsewhere; and that my Institute’s (Federal University of Grande Dourados) representative is fully aware of this submission.

Submitted manuscript is a Research Article

For the Editors, I would like to disclose the following information about the project:

The entire research project was conducted for me and the others authors, from November 1st 2017 to March 15th 2018. All the authors mutually agree that this work should be submitted to Journal of Bioenergy and Food Science.



Sincerely,

Dr. William Renzo Cortez-Vega
Laboratory of Food Engineering 
Federal University of Grande Dourados, Brazil
[bookmark: _GoBack]Phone: +55 67 981757197.  (williamvega@ufgd.edu.br)


